
Courtesy Visit from UNWOMEN Representative in Jordan 
 
 

1st October 2020, Mr. Ziad SHEIKH, Representative of UNWOMEN in Jordan paid a 

courtesy call to Ambassador Mr. YANAGI Hidenao. 

Mr. SHEIKH introduced the activities of the OASIS centers located in Azraq and  

Za’ atari Syrian refugee camps through “Women’s Leaderships, Empowerment, Access 

and Protection (LEAP)” project in Jordan which has been supported by Japan since 2016 

and he expressed gratitude for valuable support of Japanese government. 

Ambassador YANAGI appreciated the initiatives led by UNWOMEN in this difficult 

period due to the spread of COVID 19 and reiterated his intention to work continuously 

with UNWOMEN. 

 

 

 


